Tech Tips #57

Passing Lamp Changes - North American Vehicles Only

For a short time during the 2003 model year we obtained our passing lamp sealed
beam from a different supplier. The alternative sealed beam, part number
68674-69B, had a black plastic shell and exhibited a slightly different beam color.
As aresult, when alamp was replaced a vehicle could have one of each lamp
(68674-69A and B). Some customers objected to having two different beam
colors. If the motorcycle was still within the warranty period, dealers were
allowed to replace both lamps in order to obtain matching beam colors. We have
now returned to the all glass passing lamp sealed beam, part number 68674-69A.
If you replace a passing lamp sealed beam within warranty, we will continue our
policy of covering both lampsin order to match the beam color.
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